Central Intelligence Agency

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

26 August 2010
APPROVED FOR RELEASEL

Mr. Jason Smathers

DATE: 02-08-2011

Reference: F-2010-01632
Dear Mr. Smathers:

This is a final response to your 13 August 2010 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
13 August 2010, for “all threat assessments on any group of persons who identify
themselves as Christians or on them as a whole.”

The information you are seeking would fall under the auspices of the Federal
Bureau of Investigation (FBI). Please be aware that the CIA is not authorized to release
records originated by other government agencies even if we were to locate any. Therefore,
you should submit a request respectively to the FBI at the following addresses:

Mr. David M. Hardy, Chief
Record Information/Dissemination Section
Federal Bureau of Investigation
170 Marcel Drive
Winchester, VA 22602-4843

Sincerely,

Scott Koch
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator






